Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2020 11:26 AM

To: 'alanmdonn@gmail.com'
Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Good afternoon, Alan Donn

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000 and forwarding your comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Jacob Veaughn
Commission Deputy Clerk I
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6656

----Original Message-----

From: alanmdonn@everyactioncustom.com <alanmdonn@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 10:08 PM To: Records Clerk < CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Florida Public Service Commission,

I am a homeowner in Tampa and have had solar PV panels on my roof since 2009. I consider it a great investment and critical positive impact on our environment.

Being a pioneer here in Tampa, I wish to convey a strong support for the solar industry and customers, private homeowners, business and government agencies.

Please do NOT do anything to discourage the solar industry. It is finally getting a decent start and becoming more popular.

In my mind we are helping energy companies by reducing their need to invest in gas, coal and other things that are harmful to our environment.

Solar customer are making a significant investment on their own - I still have 4 or 5 years before my system breaks even, so we shouldn't be saddled with extra fees just because we are leading the way on this new and essential technology.

So please support everything solar!

Sincerely,

Alan Donn 8818 Heather Glen Ct Tampa, FL 33647-2254